
From: Hayden Grooms
To: 'Roberts, John' <robertsj@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 6/8/2017 3:26:10 PM
Subject: RE: Newspaper Subscriptions

Yessir, I will keep trying and let you know once I am able to get in.
 

From: Roberts, John [mailto:robertsj@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2017 2:37 PM
 
To: Hayden Grooms 
Subject: RE: Newspaper Subscriptions
 
Ugh…..I am able to get in them……with the Exception of The State!
 
 
You are using my email address and Lgo2017 for the password?
 

From: Hayden Grooms [mailto:HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2017 1:19 PM
 
To: Roberts, John <robertsj@aging.sc.gov>
 
Subject: RE: Newspaper Subscriptions
 
They are all still saying there is a problem with the subscription, or that it is expired.
 

From: Roberts, John [mailto:robertsj@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2017 12:42 PM
 
To: Hayden Grooms <HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: RE: Newspaper Subscriptions
 
So did you try getting into those other three E-editions? I’m still waiting on The State!
 
From: Hayden Grooms [mailto:HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2017 9:56 AM
 
To: Roberts, John
 
Subject: RE: Newspaper Subscriptions
 
Okay, that sounds good. Again, thank you so much for your help.
 

From: Roberts, John [mailto:robertsj@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2017 9:44 AM
 
To: Hayden Grooms <HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: RE: Newspaper Subscriptions
 
Hey Hayden:
 
We are trying to work through the issue the The State.
 
You should, however, be able to get into The Times and Democrat, The Herald, and the Aiken Standard now. Some of 
the papers have been doing some updates.
 
Let me know if you still have issues.
 

From: Hayden Grooms [mailto:HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov] 
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Sent: Wednesday, June 7, 2017 1:23 PM
 
To: Roberts, John <robertsj@aging.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Newspaper Subscriptions

 
Good afternoon,
 
I just wanted to make you aware that a few of our newspaper subscriptions have expired. The State, The Aiken 
Standard, The Times and Democrat, and The Herald have all expired. Thank you for your help in dealing with this 
matter.
 
 
Sincerley,
 
Hayden Grooms
Manager of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
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